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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
2025 Property Tax Bills Delayed Due to State-Wide Legislation  
 
Gainesville, GA (September 18, 2025) – Hall County Tax Commissioner Darla 
Eden CPA is informing residents that 2025 property tax bills for real estate and 
personal property will be delayed due to recent state-wide legislative changes.  
  
Typically, property tax bills are mailed on September 15 with a November 15 due 
date. However, adjustments required by Georgia House Bill 581 have impacted 
the timeline for counties across Georgia, including Hall County. Despite the delay, 
the due date for payment will remain 60 days from the date bills are mailed, 
which gives the taxpayers time to plan and make payment.  
  
“Our office is working diligently to ensure that property tax bill content and 
format comply with the new legislative requirements,” said Eden. “Although the 
mailing date hasn’t been finalized, we anticipate it will be in mid-November. We 
appreciate the public’s patience and understanding during this transition.”  
  
Residents are encouraged to visit the Hall County Tax Commissioner’s website 
hallcountytax.org, or official social media channels for up-to-date information.  
  
For questions, please contact the Hall County Tax Commissioner’s Office by 
phone at 770.531.6950, text 833.602.8497, or email propertytax@hallcounty.org. 
The office is open Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
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